
Planning Services 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 

Re: Rye Park Wind Project Application – Application Number 10-0223 

I object to the project. 

Attention: Executive Director, Resources Assessment & Business Systems 

In June it was confirmed by Trustpower in their Yass office when questioned regarding the Aboriginal 
Cultural Heritage study for the Rye Park Wind Farm, their response to me was that “they will not be 
conducting a full study until the project has been approved”. 

 

This is very disappointing considering all the Aboriginal artefacts as shown in Greg Perceval’s original 
submission for the Rye Park area.  

Please refer to Michael Bell’s attached submission especially the last paragraph which still stands. 

 

Deann Perceval  








